From: Clinton Blaiser <cblaiser@hbgltd.net>

Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 12:01 PM

To: Murphy, Stacy (CI-StPaul) <stacy.murphy@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Rich Pakonen
<rpakonen@pakproperties.net>; Leif Stinson <manager@pioneerendicott.com>

- Cc: Hattervig, Jeff (USMS) <Jeff.Hattervig@usdoj.gov>; Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul)
<tom.ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul) <Eric.Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: Skyway Closure '

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Stacy,
The Pioneer Endicott owners are fine with closing the Federal skyway.

Just FYT it is the only skyway owned and maintained solely by one owner vs shared like all other St Paul
Skyways

The Federal Courthouse has no obligation to pay for any maintenance or utilities etc. I'm sure DSI knows
about this agreement
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